
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

16th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 

 

The students and staff at Eggbuckland would like to send you their warm wishes and congratulations for gaining a place 

here at Eggbuckland. We really look forward to welcoming you in September as an important member of our new Year 

7. 

 

In the near future, Miss Kinrade (Head of Transition) and members of our fantastic Pastoral Team will organise a time to 

meet with you at your school - they are responsible for ensuring your move here is as smooth and happy as possible. This 

will give you the chance to ask any questions you may have. Miss Kinrade will also give you information about the events 

at Eggbuckland which you (and your family) will be invited to before you start here in September. We cannot wait to meet 

you! 

 

As Principal of Eggbuckland, I am very proud you have put your trust in Eggbuckland and chosen us for the next phase of 

your education. We are delighted that you will become one of our exceptional graduates. 

 

Over the next few months, please work hard and make the most of the special time you have left at your primary school. 

This will help ensure you move to us with fond memories of that chapter of your school career and really excited about 

moving to your new school, Eggbuckland Community College. 

 

Please put the following provisional dates in your diary. More details about each event will follow. 

• Thursday 20th June - Parent and Student Information Evening. A specific time slot will be directed according to 

your child’s primary school.  

• Wednesday 3rd July – Induction Day, when all our new Year 7 students are invited to join us for the day.  

• Friday 12th July, 3pm to 7pm and Saturday 13th July 9am to 5pm – These are our exclusive uniform 

purchase days, with our provider; Trutex. Appointments will be necessary for these dates, and a discount flyer 

will be available at our Parents’ Evening and Induction Day event.  

• Monday 5th – Friday 9th August – The Big Step Up Transition Programme (optional), please see the attached 

flyer for more details and to book directly with The Big Step Up. *students in receipt of Pupil Premium funding will 

be eligible for a subsidy. Please check with your child’s primary school in you are unsure if this applies to you.  

 

Once again, congratulations, and we will see you soon. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

Ms Lilley  

Principal  


